
 
Pinedale Elementary School  

 

Kindergarten Registration 
 
 
Who:   For all children who will be five years of age  

on or before September 15, 2007 
 
When:   Tuesday, April 24th from Noon until 5:30 p.m. 

 
OR 

 
            Wednesday, April 25th from 7:30 a.m. until Noon 
 
Where:   Pinedale Elementary School Library 
 
 
This is a REGISTRATION only. No appointment is necessary.  
At this time parents / guardians will complete an enrollment 
form.  Children will NOT need to attend this registration.  
Parents will be provided with information materials and will 
sign up for the KINDERGARTEN SCREENING that will be held 
on Monday and Tuesday, May 14th and 15th. 
 
If for any reason you will not be able to come to 
Kindergarten Registration, please call school secretary, Jean 
Stroud, in the Elementary Office at 367-2828 ext. 1. 
 
 
 


